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Fit for the Fight: Stewart Files Nomination Papers for 48th 
Assembly District 

 
 
(Madison)   Announcing that he is fit for the fight, 48th Assembly District candidate Walt Stewart 
filed his nomination papers yesterday with the Wisconsin Elections Commission at their temporary 
location at UW’s Union South. 
 
“Especially during these difficult times, that more than 300 residents signed my nomination papers 
demonstrates the breadth of support throughout the district for my candidacy,”  Stewart 
commented.   
 
Stewart will bring his experience that works to make sure that there is adequate funding for front 
line responders, that we protect the most vulnerable among us and those who care for them, that 
we protect our lakes, and increase support for education. 
 
“Solving the current threat from PFAS pollution in our lakes is a top priority.  And every parent 
with school or college age children who has had to deal with the challenges of online learning has 
first-hand knowledge of the need for increased support for our educational system from pre-K 
through higher education. 
 
“COVID-19 has laid bare for everyone to see that the current Republican party leadership has 
undermined the ability for our state to respond to serious problems in all these areas, and most 
especially for people on the front lines of this epidemic,” stated Stewart. 
 
“We deserve a State Representative with established roots and work experience in the district as 
well as experience in the legislature who will fight for what’s needed by the people of the north 
and east sides of Madison,” stated Stewart.  “I’m fit for the fight.” 


